City of Franklin

!9229 West Loomis Road, Franklin, Wisconsin 53132 (414) 425-7510 Fax: (414) 425-3106

Engineering Department

October 18, 2017

Ghassan Korban, P.E.
Commissioner of Public Works
City of Milwaukee

841 N. Broadway, Room 501
Milwaukee W1 53202

Re: Franklin 2024 Water Contract

Mr. Korban,

On behalf of the Franklin Board of Water Commissioners, | am requesting that we start formal
negotiations for wholesale water service with Milwaukee Water Works when our current contract with
Oak Creek Water and Sewer Utility is set to expire April 4, 2024.

You should know that the Commissioners are also negotiating a contract extension with Oak Creek.
However, upon a preliminary review of circumstances we believe that connection to Milwaukee Water
Works appears to be a desirable alternative. A formal negotiation can confirm assumptions that we
have made thus far.

Please advise how we can initiate this process.

Sincerely,

Co b e
(T LR |

Glen E. Morrow, PE

City Engineer and Utility Manager

RECEIVED
0CT 28 2017

Milwaukee Woter Works



